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q  Save a tree! (Send communications to the email listed.)
q  Send information about how I can:
	 q  Include FCPF in my Will or Gift Plan
	 q  Donate my Car or other Vehicle
	 q  Shop Amazon Smile for Parks 
	 q  Direct an IRA Distribution to FCPF
q  This is a matching gift from   
     ______________________________ corporation
q  In honor of:  q In memory of:

     Send gift notification to:

Name
Address
Phone            E-mail

(as you wish to be recognized)

q	$1,000  q	$500 q	$250 q	$100 q	$50 q Other $_____________
Method of Payment  q	Check (payable to Fairfax County Park Foundation)

q q	 q q Exp.____ /______CVV:_______ 
Credit card #___________________________________________________
q	Make this a recurring gift charged to my credit card each month
Signature______________________________________________________

UW  
#9400

CFC 
#38066 Spring 2021Guidestar

CVC 
#200308

Yes, I will help MY Parks! Donate online at www.fairfaxparkfoundation.org or mail your gift with this  
form to: 12055 Government Center Pkwy., Suite 404, Fairfax, VA 22035-5508

We appreciate EVERY Park Donor!
Dear Park Friend:
Spring is a natural time of renewal throughout your 429 Fairfax 
County parks. After the cold winter, rising temperatures, budding 
flowers and trees bursting with new leaves are a welcomed sign of 
hope! We at the Fairfax County Park Foundation join you in  
looking forward to a return to the way of life that we all cherish.
Have you enjoyed nature by exploring any of the 337 miles of Fairfax County park trails?  
Did you stay healthy through the FCPA’s Virtual Exploration Center activities and online fitness classes?
In addition to these recreational activities that helped us through last year, we are excited that Park Authority 
staff developed innovative ways to deliver in-person classes and camps planned for spring and summer!  
Your parks are dedicated to remaining flexible to ensure that State and County safety guidelines (masks, social 
distancing, group sizes, etc.) are followed.
Please help us to offer much-needed programs that support physical and mental health in our community 
including that of our neighbors in need. Here are some ways that your generous gift today will enrich many 
Fairfax County lives!
c Rec-PAC campers can stay active and have summer fun with friends, at neighborhood elementary schools 

with limited attendance;
c Live music lovers may safely gather outdoors to enjoy Summer Entertainment Series evening concerts, 

movies; and morning Arts in the Parks children’s shows;
c Day camp will be made available to children living in homeless shelters, transitional and supportive 

housing through PACT program scholarships; 
c Runners and walkers can participate in Healthy Strides 2021 featuring a 5k/10k Virtual Run; and
c Students of all ages will learn through FCPA classes, environmental programs, history walks and other 

park activities. 
To fund this important outreach, the Park Foundation depends on support from caring donors like you!   
Your gift will allow the Park Authority to ensure that families, children and adults can once again participate 
safely in these programs, some for the first time since 2019!  
Your donation today of $1,000, $500, $250, $100, $50 or whatever you can give will bring big smiles to many 
neighbors who love being outside and staying active through the numerous Park Authority offerings.
The Park Foundation board, staff and volunteers are grateful for your thoughtfulness as a loyal supporter. 
Until we can once again gather in person, please stay safe and enjoy YOUR wonderful, award-winning parks  
in good health! 
Sincerely,

Michael Gailliot, Chair                                                       Roberta A. Longworth, CFRE
Board of Directors                                                              Executive Director

P.S. Your gift will make a meaningful difference - whether designated for a favorite program or unrestricted 
to help where needed most!  Your tax advisor can confirm benefits for a $300 deduction for standard filing; and 
100% of Adjusted Gross Income if you itemize! 


